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______________________________________________________________________________ 

October 14, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 

Please note: We are disappointed to announce that we have canceled the Fall Family 
Fun Day that was scheduled for this weekend due to the weather forecast. 

Today is a half-day of school with noon dismissal following lunch.  Our staff are 
fortunate to participate in NWEA MAP professional development in the afternoon today.  
This training is sponsored by Northern Michigan University, our Authorizer and we are 
looking forward to learning about new reports to help our students.  

Our annual Family Pumpkin Carving event will take place in our cafeteria from 4:00 to 
6:30 on October 18th. Bring the family and create the best pumpkins ever! 

At JKL, we will celebrate Halloween on October 28th. The annual Halloween parade will 
start at 8:45 in the Main hallway and all are invited to attend this very exciting event.  On 
that day, students will also have parties in their classrooms and the opportunity to play 
carnival-like games with their classmates in the gym.  

We want to thank all of our families, our JKL Board members, and our Tribe for the 
amazing support they provide to our students and staff.  Our students would not have 
such a beautiful campus or so many opportunities without this support. 

Have a wonderful week! 

Sincerely, 

Theresa Kallstrom 

JKL Bahweting Anishanbe PSA Superintendent 

 

  

  


